
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
SUBJECT:   SUPPORT TO FLOOD-AFFECTED WESTMINSTER RESIDENTS 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that Councillor Heather Acton, Cabinet Member for 
Communities and Regeneration, has made the following executive decision on the 
above mentioned subject for the reasons set out below. 
 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
The Cabinet Member for Communities and Regeneration approved: 
 
The proposed expenditure of £4,900.00 from the Harrow Road Ward Budget leaves 
£22,550.00 remaining for allocation in the current financial year. 
 
The proposed expenditure of £9,100.00 from the Maida Vale Ward Budget leaves 
£28,600.03 remaining for allocation in the current financial year. 
 
Reasons for Decision 
 
£14,000.00 will enable One Westminster to support residents of Harrow Road and 
Maida Vale affected by recent flooding. The organisation has launched a fundraising 
appeal as many residents in these wards are not insured due to living in poverty or on 
very low incomes. The funding will be used to contribute to running an emergency 
response grant scheme to which residents can apply for support. Approximately 130 
Maida Vale and 70 Harrow Road households will benefit from this support. 
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